
Subject: Re: Information on whether a birth was preterm ?
Posted by Liz-DHS on Wed, 24 Aug 2016 15:52:09 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear User,
A response from technical expert, Mr. Trevor Croft:
Quote:
in the calendar we have information on duration of pregnancy recorded in months only (not
weeks) for the births and other pregnancies in the last 5 years.  It doesn't give a very good
estimation of the gestation period as it is very approximate and only in months.

Separate information on miscarriages, abortions and stillbirths is also collected, either just in the
calendar, or occasionally in a pregnancy history, but again duration of the pregnancy is only in
months.

Thank you!

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from The DHS Program User Forum

https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=9
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=rview&th=5447&goto=10648#msg_10648
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=post&reply_to=10648
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php

